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Dr. Thomas Chang and Kelly Otter served as guest speakers at the October 
12 meeting of the Pittsburgh Obstetrical and Gynecological society.  A 
radiologist at Weinstein Imaging, Dr. Chang discussed ultrasounds 
performed on patients with the potential for aneuploidy and other 
chromosomal abnormalities in their fetuses.  Ms. Otter, representative of 
Genzyme, spoke of the testing available for chromosomal disorders and how 
the results should be interpreted.  Genzyme provides genetic counseling in 
addition to the testing performed.


